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Another road closed due to flooding
conditions

Thursday, February 13, 2020

 

Hosston-Rodessa Road North, approximately two miles north of Mira Myrtis Road, was closed this evening due to
high water. 

The south ends of Norris Ferry and Wallace Lake roads leading to the boat ramp and also Keithville-Kingston Road
at the Desoto Parish line remain closed.

Updates will be posted to the Caddo Sheriff's Office Facebook page.


